
                                                                     
 
 

School Organisation in Marsham 
 
 

Proposal to close Marsham Primary (Foundation) School 
 
Notice is given in accordance with section 15(2) of the Education and Inspections Act 
2006 that the Governing Body of the Hevingham and Marsham Primary School 
Partnership intends to discontinue Marsham Primary (Foundation) School, High 
Street, Marsham, Norfolk NR10 5AE on 31 August 2024. 
 
Marsham Primary School is a foundation primary school currently providing 13 full 
time places for pupils aged 4 – 11 years.   
 
All statutory consultation requirements relating to these proposals have been 
complied with.  
 
Copies of the complete proposal can be obtained from Marsham Primary School.  
Please email office@marsham.norfolk.sch.uk for a copy.   It is also available on the 
school website at http://www.hevinghamprimary.co.uk/  
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may 
object to or make comments by sending them to the School Organisation Team, 
Lower Ground Floor, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DL or by email to: 
schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
Signed: Alison Maskrey, Chair of Governors 
Publication Date: 15 January 2024 
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